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CONGRATULATIONS DR. MEMILI
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Congratulations to Dr. Erdogan Memili on his proposal 

for "Delivering Values from Systems Science to Enhance 

Livestock Reproduction and Production" being funded by 

USDA NIFA. This $15,281 grant will provide support for the 

biannual conference of Association for Applied Animal 

Andrology (AAAA). 

The AAAA conference will be held in New Orleans, LA between 

July 14 and 16, 2018.



THANKS TO THE DIXIE NATIONAL VOLUNTEERS
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Thank you to everyone that volunteered their time to make Dixie 

National 2018 a success. Your time and effort is greatly 

appreciated!!



3RD ANNUAL AG OLYMPICS
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The 3rd annual Ag Olympics presented by Block and 

Bridle is happening March 23rd at 4pm in front of 

Ballew Hall! Ag Olympics is a fun-filled afternoon of 

games, food, and fellowship. Teams compete in games 

such as tug-of-war, a relay race, and egg and cowbell 

race (no cowbell required). The winning teams will 

receive a prize! After the games are completed, 

delicious food will be provided by the ADS department. 

The teams must be compiled of four people, and one 

person must be in the ADS department. The cost is $48 

per team or $12 per person. This fee includes a t-shirt 

and food! To register and pay (different payment 

options available) please contact via email Melissa 

Moore at mm2959@msstate.edu. Registration closes 

Friday, March 9th at 5pm. 
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This last Saturday, February 17th, equine clubs got an 

opportunity to participate in Academic Insight and do some 

early recruiting. During Academic Insight, potential students 

and their parents got a chance to visit different booths of 

various organizations including club and departmental booths. 

This year the Animal & Dairy Sciences department had a strong 

showing of their various equine organizations that students can 

participate in. Equine booths included the Equestrian Team, 

Horseman’s Association, and Horse Judging Team. In addition, 

during the Horse Unit tour sponsored by the Animal & Dairy 

Sciences department, potential students got to visit with 

Huntseat Team Coach Holly Evans, Horse Judging Team 

Assistant Coach Courtney Philips, and Advisor of the Eventing 

Team and Horseman’s Association Dr. Molly Nicodemus. 

Through the tour of the club booths and the Horse Unit, 

potential students with an equine interest could interact with 

those involved in these activities learning more about what 

these organizations do and how to get involved. 

MSU Equestrian Team booth at Academic Insight MSU Horseman’s Association booth (left) and MSU 
Horse Judging Team booth (right) at Academic Insight 

Equine Clubs Get an Opportunity to Recruit at Academic Insight
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Faculty, Staff and Grad Students, 

“Thank you” simply isn’t enough to express my deepest 

appreciation to those of you who contributed to the success of 

Academic Insight this weekend. Despite the rain, mud and last 

minute needs and changes to the schedule, you all did a 

fantastic job ensuring that our guests had a positive experience – 

spending their Saturday morning with us. When the students 

and guests arrived at Ballew for lunch, they were smiling and 

verbally indicated their satisfaction with the experiences had at 

each unit. We will know in the coming months exactly how the 

fruits of your labor have paid off when these students officially 

join the Bulldog Family in the ADS program. 

You all made the day run like a well-oiled machine and certainly 

deserve all the credit for making the day a success. 

Many thanks, 

Jessica Graves 
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THAD COCHRAN AGRICULTURAL INTERNHSIP
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Students be sure to apply for this great internship opportunity.
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SOUTHWEST DISTRICT 4-H VERSATILITY 
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Be sure to sign up for the Ranch Horse & Speed Event 

Series!



COLLEGE CATTLEMEN’S OFFICERS TAKE ON 

PHOENIX 

AN IMAL  AND  DA IRY  SC I ENCES PAGE  1 3

At the end of January and start of February, myself and fellow officers of the MSU 

Collegiate Cattlemen’s Association attended the 2018 National Cattlemen’s Beef 

Association Convention and Tradeshow in the sunny city of Phoenix, AZ! The 

opportunity to go to the NCBA Convention is one that every officer looks forward to 

each year. While in Phoenix we were able to see several cactus and enjoy the beautiful 

scenery and weather. The convention consists of educational seminars on topics 

regarding the cattle industry and overall agriculture industry. We were able to sit in on 

our regional meeting and hear of the topics and issues that our region and nation is 

dealing with. It was the perfect time to meet our fellow cattlemen and cattle women 

from our southern states. We also were able to meet and discuss topics with 25 

students from Auburn University’s Collegiate Cattlemen’s Association. A big part of the 

convention is networking with professionals from the industry and learning from their 

knowledge. The most entertaining part of convention was the tradeshow and the 

nights out on the town. Thursday evening we attended a rodeo where our treasurer 

Sarah Byrd was chosen to participate in an event. The tradeshow consisted of 7 acres 

of booths and displays from tractors to balers and even a working arena where they 

displayed cattle and horse handling demonstrations. We were also able to sit in on an 

update from Washington D.C. and the International Trade committee meeting. Two of 

our officers, Alex Farrar and Renee Anderson, were nominated to attend the Young 

Beef Leaders luncheon as representatives from Mississippi. We wrapped up our trip 

with the Best of Beef breakfast on Friday morning, and that evening we attended the 

Cowboy Comedy Club where we heard Bill Engvall and the men from Whose Line Is It 

Anyway. To be an officer of our club is an experience in itself, but being able to attend 

the NCBA Convention is just the icing on the top. It is an experience and a wealth of 

knowledge that you cannot just learn about in a classroom. We are so appreciative for 

all the support from our club advisor and teachers, and we encourage everyone to plan 

to go to the convention next year which will be held in New Orleans, LA.  

By: Sara Terrell 
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Upcoming Events

BEEF EXTENSION - DR. BRANDI KARISCH & COBIE RUTHERFORD 

- February 28– MBCIA Annual Membership Meeting 

- March 1– Hinds/MBCIA Spring Bull Sale, Raymond 

- March 15-17– MSU Spring Artificial  Insemination 

School 

- March 24 Hands on Horses 

- March 27 - May 1 Horse Management 101 

- June 1-3 MSU Horse Judging Camp 

EQUINE EVENTS - DR. CLAY CAVINDER

4-H EVENTS - DR. DEAN JOUSAN

- February 1-8 – Dixie Nationals, Jackson  4-H 

- February 9-10 – Dixie National Judging Contest  4-H 

DAIRY EVENTS - DR. AMANDA STONE

- Upcoming programs and publications are online at 

http://extension.msstate.edu/dairy 

- For more info, contact Dr. Stone at 

amanda.stone@msstate.edu 




